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Marching bands from Eisenhower, Sheffield, Warren, and Youngsville High Schools 
have been invited to participate in the Pennsylvania Treasures Parade, a part of the 
Pennsylvania Capitol Centennial Celebration.  They will represent the Warren 
County School District as one "massed band". 
 
Mr. John Eggleston, Warren County Commissioner, nominated us for the 
opportunity and has been helpful in facilitating the endeavor. 
 
Our fundraising campaign has been very successful.  Our expenses have been 
estimated at $12,500.  We are confident that we will reach our goal. 
 
The day will begin at 4:00 AM when the students will board buses at each of their 
respective schools and caravan together from Sheffield High School.  The parade 
steps off at 11:00 AM.  Other activities while in our State Capital may include a 
walking tour of the Capital and a photo with one or more of our local legislators.  
Our student-musicians will have dinner in Harrisburg before traveling to Hershey’s 
Chocolate World.  Return is scheduled for 7:00 PM. 
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